
 

 
  

CITIZENS FOR GOOD GOVERNANCE 
 

Thank you for your contribution to Citizens for Good Governance, FPPC # 1454094, for the 

grassroots campaign, Protect Huntington Beach.   

 

Please complete this form to submit with your check of support:  

 

Payee:  CITIZENS FOR GOOD GOVERNANCE 

Memo:  PROTECT HB 

 

Amount: $____________  Check #: ___________           Date:  ____________ 

 

Please print clearly: 

Donor Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Donor Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Phone: ___________________________________  
 

Email: ____________________________________ 
 

Occupation: _______________________________ 
 

Employer: _________________________________ 

 
 
Contribution rules that you attest: 

1. I am a U.S. citizen or lawfully admitted permanent resident (i.e., green card holder). 
2. I am at least eighteen years old. 
3. This contribution is made from my own funds, and funds are not being provided to me by 

another person or entity for the purpose of making this contribution. 
4. I am making this contribution with my own personal funds and not with a corporate or 

business funds issued to another person. 
5. Contributions or gifts to Citizens for Good Government, FPPC 1454094, are not tax 

deductible. 
6. Address below. 

 

 

CITIZENS FOR GOOD GOVERNANCE 

c/o Crummitt & Associates  

249 E. Ocean Blvd #670, Long Beach, CA 90802 
contact@protecthb.org www.protecthb.org 

mailto:contact@protecthb.org
http://www.protecthb.org/

